Board Report for August 2018

· As of 8/20/18 – 13 seniors and 12 juniors are participating in our Dual Credit program.  These students are taking a minimum of 2 college classes a semester at Gateway Community and Technical College.  An orientation night was held on August 2nd for these students and parents in the HS library.  

· As of 8/20/18 – 14 seniors and 17 juniors are attending the Campbell County Area and Technology Center daily.  Students are learning knowledge and skills in the following programs:  Masonry, Automotive Technology, Health Sciences, Auto Body Repair, Electrical Technology, Information Technology, Carpentry, and Welding.  An orientation night was held on August 9th for these students and parents in the HS library.

· 64 % of our 7th grade students attended our 7th grade Orientation Night with their parents on August 6th.  Students received their class schedules, met their teachers, and learned how to open their lockers at this event.


· The guidance department participated in our district’s Readifest on August 8th.  Class schedules were distributed to students in grades 7-12.

· On Wednesday, August 22nd, all middle school teachers will begin incorporating 20-minute bullying prevention lessons into their 5th period classes. Weekly lessons are part of the Olweus (pronounced Ol-vay-us) Bullying Prevention Program (OBPP).  They will primarily focus on teaching tolerance and accepting others within our schools and community. 

· DHS students involved in the Northern Kentucky Youth Advisory Board (NKYAB) will participate in their first regional meeting of the 2018-2019 school year on August 30th at the Life Learning Center in Covington.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Every senior is planning to volunteer at the Samaritan’s Feet event this Friday, August 24th, at LES.  Juniors participating in our Dual Credit program will also volunteer their time for this event.

· On August 30th-31st, our students in grades 7-12 will receive training on Suicide Prevention Awareness.  












